
From: Ann Finch [mailto:carrieannfinch@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 08, 2010 4:17 PM 
To: Garcia, Tino; Zemel, Jody 
Subject: PARD special meeting 
 
Good afternoon, 
  
My name is Ann Finch and I am the vice-president of the Edgewater Neighborhood 
Association.  We have been involved with the City of Austin staff regarding the 
project at 2700 Edgewater Drive for a couple of months. 
  
It is our understanding that the owners of the lot have submitted a new set of plans 
to the City.  We had a member of our group go downtown and request a copy of 
those new plans on Tuesday, July 6th and there were no new plans available. As of 
today, they are still not available to us on-line. 
  
We are a neighborhood group and most of our members work or have other 
obligations.  We tentatively had a meeting scheduled for this weekend to review the 
plans and develop our questions.  At this point, we simply need more time.   
  
We would like to request that the "special called meeting" be postponed for a couple 
of weeks to give us time to be able to fully participate in this process. 
  
Please let me know if you need additional information. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Ann Finch 


